
 

 
 
 
 

       
       
      The Admiral Neighborhood Association and the West Seattle  
       Chamber of Commerce welcome the re-opening of Safeway,  
       and recognize this as a tremendous addition to our community. 
     
    We want to take this opportunity to assess the local commercial 

environment and identify areas for continued improvements.  
       As a local business owner or retail manager your ideas and 

participation are critical.  
 
       You are invited to an informal gathering to share your thoughts  
       and learn what is occurring to improve our retail neighborhood.  
 

 
 

Monday September 19, 2011 
 

           4:00 pm - refreshments available 
           
                   4:30 pm - presentation begins 
 

Porterhouse, 2329 California Avenue SW 
 

Please RSVP to info@admiralneighborhood.org  

 

•  Be the first to receive results of the ANA survey 
conducted earlier this summer 

•  David Whiting, ANA 
Business Survey 

•  Learn about the role of the WS Chamber in 
assisting your business and the neighborhood 

•  Patti Mullen, WSCC 

Business District 
Information 

•  Hear about an upcoming City of Seattle 
pedestrian and traffic access study 

•  Andres Mantilla, Office of Economic Development 
Traffic study 


